
Lovin' Life Ministries New Jersey 
December 2011 

  

  
Dear Elder Brothers and Sisters, 

  

 As the end of the year is approaching, your life must have been busier these days. How is 
your family doing?   We would like to have our 2nd Annual Golden Age 
celebration   including those people who turned 60 years old this year.  Let's look back and 
reflect upon this past year by having delicious food, singing Karaoke, enjoying chatting and 
each other's company. (We are also planning to have an exciting raffle.) 

We would also like to encourage you to be mindful of volunteering in the areas you are 
interested in for the future development of this ministry.   

We are looking forward to seeing you there in this busy holiday season. 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Eriko Endo and Mr. Hitoshi Onishi 

 

2nd Annual Golden Age Celebration 

Come celebrate and share the wisdom of our years!  

Suggested Plans for the Committees: Prayer group, Sunghwa assistance, 
Planning committee for Tours, Support group, etc. (If you have any suggestions, 
please contact us.)  
 

Date & Time: December 18 (Sunday) 5pm - 8pm 

  

Admission: $15 per person $25 per couple (Free for those who were born in 
1951) 
  

Place: Lovin Life Ministries, 78 DeMott Ave. Clifton (973) 916-0329 

  

Contact: Rev. Hitoshi Onishi (973-413-5041) Mrs. Eriko Endo (973-653-6684) 
  

Please RSVP by December 14th 

 
 

 

   

  

 

 


